

Pumpherston & Uphall Station Community Primary School

37 Drumshoreland Road Pumpherston West Lothian, EH53 OLF

Tel: 01506 280995

email: pumpherstonuphallst-ps@westlothian.org.uk **website:** blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/puscpsnews

Acting Head Teacher: Miss Sarah Burton

14th November 2018

Dear Sir or Madam,

Pumpherston & Uphall Station CPS Christmas Fayre 2018

Our School will be holding its Christmas Extravaganza on the afternoon of Friday 7th December 2018.

Last year this event was a great success, and this year we are hoping for some support from local business to help us with this fundraising event for our school in the hope we can make this the best year so far.

We have a tombola and raffle stall and each year we ask for donations for the stalls and prizes. As your organisation is part of our local community we hope that you are in a position to donate an item for the fayre to support the work of your local community school.

We realise in this financial climate that any donation you feel able to give is very generous and would be greatly appreciated by us all; pupils, parents and staff.

If you would like us to collect your donation, please contact the school on 01506 280995 or email our parent partner group at puscps.ps@gmail.com and we will make arrangements.

Your business can also hire a pitch to sell their goods at the fayre by paying £10 and contacting our parent partner group by using the details above.

Thank you in anticipation.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Burton
Acting Head Teacher
and
Pumpherston & Uphall Station C.P.S Parent Partner Group





